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CERTIFIED M A I L - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

April 29, 2011 

Darrell Moore 
Navajo Refining Company 
P.O. Box 159 
Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0159 

RE: APPROVAL 
REQUEST FOR TIME EXTENSION 
OFF-SITE CONTAMINANT MIGRATION WORKPLAN 
NAVAJO REFINING COMPANY, ARTESIA REFINERY 
EPA ID NO: NMD048918817 
HWB-NRC-11-001 

Dear Mr. Moore: 

On March 31, 2001 the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received Navajo 
Refining Company's (the Permittee) March 29, 2011 letter requesting that the date for submittal 
of the Work Plan to investigate the eastern and southeastern portion of the refinery boundary be 
moved from April 4, 2011 to July 5, 2011. The Permittee have discovered additional 
information, including boring logs and electromagnetic surveys, potentially relevant to the study 
that was not previously submitted to NMED. Additional time is necessary to develop a 
conceptual site mode in the Work Plan using the additional information. 

Navajo has shown good cause for the request, and NMED therefore hereby approves it. The 
Work Plan must be submitted to NMED no later than July 5,2011. 

Please contact Hope Petrie of my staff at 505-476-6045 if you have questions. 
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Sincerely, 

James P. Bearzi 
Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: R. Solomon, Deputy Secretary, NMED 
J. Davis, NMED WWMD 
J. Kieling, NMED HWB 
D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
H. Petrie, NMED HWB 
C. Chavez, NMEMNRD OCD 
J. Lackey, Navajo Refining 
P. Krueger, ARCADIS ' 

File: Reading and NRC 2011 
HWB-NRC-11-001 


